HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 23, 2009

2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors: Stacy Elliott-parent and classified staff member

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Bone -2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented the September minutes.   Committee approved the minutes with corrections in the form of typographical errors only(Bone-1st, Cofer-2nd).

Review of the Comprehensive School Improvement plan took place.  Committee discussed goals and areas we may want to look at for possible revisions.  Revisions will begin in November.  Committee felt overall the goals and activities still address the needs of the school overall.  

Committee reviewed of the mission and belief statements.  Discussion on whether the mission and beliefs still meet the needs of our school was held.  Committee felt at this time the school continues to operate with the same mission and the CSIP is aligned to the school mission and beliefs.

Accident reports were reviewed.  Safety concern- the zip line on the playground needs to be removed.

The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.  No questions were presented.

Other items:

Discussed revamping the Open Response answer booklets with a new format.  Teachers will be polled on their opinion at an upcoming faculty meeting.

 Discussed new student surveys results.  Committee discussed ideas for Kindercamp and other ways to welcome new families to the school.  

Stacey Elliott suggested the use of nametags for Open House with the person’s job listed.

Mrs. Handel shared the feature articles on Howevalley in the Kids and Pets Magazine for October.    This went out to all students in a 3 county area.  

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 4:02 p.m.  

